May 29, 2019

To: Planning Commission/City Council
From:  Partnership For a New Phoebus

Subject: Sly Clyde Ciderworks - Live Entertainment 2 Use Permit

It has been brought to the attention of the board of the Partnership for a New
Phoebus that Sly Clyde Ciderworks is seeking a Live Entertainment 2 Use
Permit to allow for movies and acoustic music on the patio. Based on
discussion and information provided of this issue, the Partnership For a New
Phoebus supports this request.

Sincerely,

Robert Carpenter
President, Partnership for a New Phoebus

The Partnership for a New Phoebus is organized for the specific purpose of improving,
conserving, and revitalizing the business, housing, social and economic conditions
associated with the quality of life for citizens of the Phoebus area of Hampton, Virginia.



